LIBRARY NEWS

NEW BOOKS

Thanks to Ballina Friends of the
Library we received a grant for $5 500
and we have been able to purchase
many new books for children
including non fiction and fiction
stories.

PLEASE ENCOURAGE YOUR
CHILD TO USE A LIBRARY

BAG TO KEEP THE BOOKS

SAFE IN SCHOOL BAGS.

MOST POPULAR BOOKS
BORROWED SOFARTHIS YEAR
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TERM 3 - DATES FOR THE

BOOK PARADE
Our annual school book parade is scheduled for Wednesday 17th
August(Week 5). Students come dressed as a character from a
book. It is helpful if the student has the book for the parade or they
write who they have come dressed as on a piece of paper. The
theme for this years Children's Book Council Awards (CBCA) is
Dreaming With YOur Eyes Open. '

BOOK FAIR

Our book fair is scheduled to
commence on Monday the 1st of
August. Books will be on sale for
students to purchase and take
home. The school library receives
20% commission for us to purchase
new books for the library.
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